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HR70-14
Col. Taylor reported that John Bross was leaving to spend

a short time with Gen.-Truscott working on the reorganization HR01HR70-1 4

The DCI asked if we were presently employing
Col. Taylor said. that we were that we were stu g the
matter. The DCI feels that is a fabulous character and
that Gen. Barber had better oroughly briefed on him.

4he)Ciskd Mr. Jackson about Mr. Jackson
said that as supposed to be very outspoken and often
critical but that there was no question about his character or ability.
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